[bookmark: _GoBack]From: James Kirkham 
Sent: 09 January 2019 08:49
To: Planning Consultations - E&E
Cc: DC Support
Subject: RE: Application Extension Request 18-02147-OUT Hempton Road Deddington 

Hi Dan

The extension is acceptable to us.   Thanks for letting me know. 

Kind regards

James Kirkham BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team
Development Management 
Place and Growth Directorate
Cherwell District Council and South Northants District Council
Direct Line: 01295 221896
www.cherwell.gov.uk or www.southnorthants.gov.uk
Follow Us:
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil 
or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil  
Twitter @cherwellcouncil or @southnorthantscouncil 

From: Planning Consultations - E&E [mailto:PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 January 2019 09:56
To: James Kirkham
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E
Subject: Application Extension Request 18-02147-OUT Hempton Road Deddington 

Dear James

Would it be possible for Oxfordshire County Council to have an extension on 18-02147-OUT Hempton Road Deddington  until 17th  January  2019.


We need to ensure that all teams give it careful consideration and respond appropriately and the additional time would be very helpful. 

If this date is not possible, please could you advise what could be within the application’s timescales and will help meet your decision deadline?

Thank you in advance




Regards

Dan

Daniel Tritton – Major Planning Applications Officer 
Oxfordshire County Council – Environment & Economy
County Hall, New Road, Oxford, OX1 1ND 
Tel: 07776 997045
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